

ĐỀ CƯƠNG ÔN TẬP KIỂM TRA ĐÁNH GIÁ CUỐI KỲ II
MÔN: TIẾNG ANH 7
NĂM HỌC: 2021-2022

A. PHONETICS, LEXICO-GRAMMAR (LANGUAGE) AND COMMUNICATION

I. Phonetics.

***Choose the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others**

- | | | | |
|-----------------|--------------|-----------|--------------|
| 1. A. paraded | B. converted | C. mended | D. surprised |
| 2. A. wealthy | B. spread | C. death | D. peaceful |
| 3. A. succeeded | B. planned | C. wanted | D. mended |
| 4. A. breakfast | B. season | C. clean | D. meat |

*** Indicate the word that is stressed differently by circling A, B, C or D**

- | | | | |
|-----------------|---------------|----------------|----------------|
| 5. A. energy | B. abundant | C. consider | D. enormous |
| 6. A. relax | B. answer | C. prepare | D. graffiti |
| 7. A. renewable | B. available | C. alternative | D. overcrowded |
| 8. A. plentiful | B. convenient | C. audience | D. limited |

II. Language Focus and communication:

9. People in this village now have a better life. Their.....have risen dramatically in recent years
A. living standards B. standard living C. density D. poverty
10. At 10 o'clock tomorrow, they to Da Lat,
A. will travelling B. travelling C. will be travelled D. will be travelling
11. These dogs belong to her. They are.....
A. her B. hers C. she D. she's
12. Flying cars would be especially useful in cities..... with traffic.
A. exhausted B. crashed C. congested D. joined
13. Coal, natural gas, and oil are..... energy sources.
A. dangerous B. narrow C. renewable D. non-renewable
14. Those dancers performed with great movements.
A. wonderfully B. wonder C. wonderful D. wonderful
15. Mozart is one of the most famous composer of classical music,?
A. is he B. isn't he C. is him D. isn't him
16. If you want to get high score, you should do exercises and review before the exam.
A. less B. little C. much D. more
17. They never watch action film, they?
A. don't B. do C. did D. can
18. A friend of..... is coming to our house this evening.
A. I B. my C. mine D. me
19. A cousin of will be going to the cinema with her friends at 7 PM tomorrow.
A. hers B. her C. she D. she's
20. Using solar panels at home can help your electric bill and your carbon footprint.
A. increase B. convert C. provide D. reduce

B. READING

I. Read the following passage carefully, then do as directed

Task 1:

Being developed at NASA, SkyTrain, which looks like an ice-cream, will be the future of city transportation. It will move very fast, at 140km/h, and use a little a little energy. it can (21) Fifty passengers

Two Chinese students, Zhu Wenxi and Lai Zexi, have (22)... A super flying car. It looks like a plane. It's called the "YEE". It doesn't need a runway to take (23) ... But you need to wait for twenty years for the YEE to become a reality.

An electric minibus is called the Cameo. It is designed by the engineers at London University. It can carry 32 passengers. It's very small and long, like a train, that it can (24) ... get away from traffic jams. Its electric moto can be recharged in (25) ... seconds while stopping for passengers.

- | | | | | |
|-----|------------|------------|-----------|-------------|
| 21. | A.To carry | B.carrying | C.carried | D.Carry |
| 22. | A.designed | B.designs | C.design | D.designing |
| 23. | A.on | B.off | C.in | D.from |
| 24. | A.easy | B.easier | C.easily | D.uneasy |
| 25. | A.a little | B.much | C.a lot | D.a few |

Task 2:

Martin Halstead is only 20 but he already owns an airline company. Alpha One Airways will make its first flight on 14 December next year. The plane will fly from the Isle of Man (an island between England and Ireland) to Edinburg, the capital of Scotland. It won't carry a lot of passengers because it is a small plane. The journey will take about 45 minutes. Tickets will be cheap and passengers won't get any food or drink on the flight. Will the company make money? Nobody knows – but most people think that Martin Halstead will be successful one day.

Write TRUE or FALSE

26. Martin Halstead is 20, so he doesn't have a company.
27. The capital of Scotland is Edinburg.
28. When you take the flight, you will be given a hamburger.

Answer the following questions:

29. When will Alpha One Airways make its first flight?
.....
30. How long will it take from the Isle of Man to Edinburg?
.....
31. Why won't it have many passengers?
.....

III. Read the passage and choose the correct answer A, B, C or D for each question.

When you are in Hong Kong, you can go about by taxi, by tram, by bus, or (1) underground. I myself prefer the underground (2) it is fast, easy and cheap. There are (3)..... trams and buses in Hong Kong, and one cannot drive along the road (4) and without many stops. The underground is therefore usually quicker (5)..... taxis or buses. If you do not know Hong Kong very well, it is very difficult (6) the bus you want. You can take a taxi, but it is (7) expensive than the underground or a bus. On the

underground you find good maps that tell you the names of the stations and show you (8)
to get to them so that it is easy to find your way.

- | | | | |
|----------------|------------|-----------------|-----------------|
| 32. A. by | B. in | C. with | D. on |
| 33. A. so | B. when | C. because | D. but |
| 34. A. few | B. much | C. many | D. a lot |
| 35. A. quick | B. quickly | C. the quickest | D. more quickly |
| 36. A. finding | B. to find | C. found | D. to finding |
| 37. A. more | B. much | C. as | D. too |
| 38. A. who | B. when | C. what | D. how |

C. WRITING

I. Rewrite the following sentences, beginning with the words given.

39. These are our books.
➤ These books are.....
40. We have more free time than our mom does.
➤ Our mom.....
41. How far is it from Phan Thiet to Ho Chi Minh City?
➤
42. The students will make a cake for their teacher next week.
➤ A cake.....
43. Recycled paper will be used by the children to protect the environment.
➤ The children.....
44. Tim is one of my classmates.
➤ Tim is a.....
45. She has more clothes than her siblings.
➤ Her siblings.....
46. Jack is a friend of hers.
➤ Jack is one.....
47. Those water bottles are theirs.
➤ Those are.....
48. What is the distance between New York and Tokyo?
➤
49. This notebook belongs to us.
➤ This notebook
50. A new school will be built in this area next year.
➤ They.....

II. Use the cues to write a short paragraph of 60 words about a festival you know.

- Name of the festival
- When/ Where/ Why is it held
- What people do in the festival
- Your feeling about the festival

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

-----GOOD LUCK TO YOU -----